
Women Who Build: Artists Who Own 

Skill-building Team 

About: 

The Skill-Building group’s main goal is to teach skills that will be necessary in the production of 

the tiny house build to the participants. If the group does not possess some of the skills 

required, it is the group’s responsibility to either learn those skills or find someone who can 

teach those skills to the participants. The members are also responsible for managing the 

monthly skill-building meetings. 

Goals for the next meeting: 

 Begin to prepare for the next skillbuilding meeting. This includes: 

o What are we going to teach? 

o How are we going to teach it? 

o When will we have a meeting during this month to prepare for the next 

meeting? 

o What other skills are necessary for building a tiny house? 

FAQ: 

Question: Do I need to have experience in construction to be on this team? 

Answer: Previously, the answer to this question was “No.” However, we are now looking for 

people who have skills that they feel comfortable teaching to the rest of the participants. These 

skills could include using power tools, installing roofing, installing plumbing, or anything else 

that could be used to build a tiny house.  

Question: How many extra hours do I need to commit to this group? 

Answer: Last month consisted of group members meeting for about two hours during the 

month to become acquainted with the materials and however long it took to contribute to the 

document that explains what the next skillbuilding meeting will consist of.  

Question: I want to join; how do I do that? 

Answer: Contact Becky from RPGA Studio at becky@regoparkgreenalliance.org.  
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